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22 January 2013
Hon Ryan Smith MP
Minister for Environment and Climate Change

Level 17, 8 Nicholson Street, Melbourne, VIC 
Dear Minister
Subject: Container Deposit Scheme
We understand that contained deposit schemes will be discussed by state and federal environment ministers in April this year, and urge you to support a scheme whether it be national or in Victoria.
We agree with your views, expressed in one of your electorate newsletters in 2010 that a container deposit scheme will encourage recycling, reduce litter, extend landfill life and help community groups such as scouts to raise funds.

Importantly it will also help reduce the unacceptable quantity of litter floating in our Yarra River, as shown below.
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Yours sincerely,
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Ian Penrose

Yarra Riverkeeper, for and on behalf of the Yarra Riverkeeper Association Inc.
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Yarra Riverkeeper Association Inc. P.O. Box 320, Fairfield VIC 3078

ABN: 95 339 378 852 www.yarrariver.org.au
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